Cape Town, 8 February 2016

IndustriALL Glencore Global Network solidarity
resolution for trapped workers in the Lily mine, South
Africa

The Glencore Global Network convening in Cape Town on 8 - 9 February 2016,
extends their heartfelt best wishes for the three workers’ trapped underground
for three days, and calls for their safe and healthy return to the surface and their
families.

Although 70 workers managed to escape from the mine following an accident on
5 February, the fact that three miners remain trapped show the extent of bad
management and blatant neglect for worker safety in the mining industry.

The Glencore Global Network calls for a speedy rescue of the workers at the Lily
mine, and that employers take health and safety seriously and puts an end to the
increasing trend of miners being trapped underground.



